
Within the framework of his first contact with the structures under 

guardianship, the Minister of Water and Mining (MEM), made, on 

Thursday, May 17th, 2018, a working visit to Benin Hydrocarbons 

Corporation  ( SOBEH). 

 

This visit which occur at SOBEH, allowed the Minister to realize 

personally the working environment of this young Company and to notice 

its willings and difficulties and especially, the draft plan of development 

which the latter intends to implement in short and medium times. 

The MEM handle in particular this occasion to see the place where the 

data are stocked by SOBEH and, by means of a presentation(display), to 

get an idea on their names, their number and the various types of their 

storage media. 

 

Finally, His Excellency Mr Samou SEIDOU ADAMBI, formulated, with 

regard to the found reports, the very relevant recommendations not only 

linked to the administrative and financial management, but especially to 

training(formation) of executive workers. This training have to be 

ambitious and necessary in order to develop the Hydrocarbons sector in 

Benin. 

SEE THE PHOTO ALBUM OF THE VISIT. 


